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Nick Melloni

From: McNeill, Amy <ammcneil@RIVCO.ORG>
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 10:10 AM
To: Nick Melloni
Cc: McKinney, Elsa; Cornelius, William
Subject: Haystack Stormwater Channel Rehabilitation Project
Attachments: We sent you safe versions of your files; Haystack Ch rehabilitation project transmittal.pdf

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files. 

Hello Nick,  

Upon review of the site location, this project will not have any impacts to Riverside County Flood Control and Water 
Conservation District storm drain facilities. The project is not located with an Area Drainage Plan and therefore no fees 
are required to be paid.  Please note the location of the channel and project limits are shown within the Coachella Valley 
Water District jurisdiction. 

Thank you, 

Amy 

 

	
Amy	McNeill,	PE	|	Engineering	Project	Manager	
Development	Review	
Riverside County Flood Control & Water Conservation District 
1995 Market Street | Riverside, CA 92501 
Direct: 951-955-1214 | Email: ammcneil@rivco.org 

 
 

Confidentiality Disclaimer  

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. The information contained in this message may be 
privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure.  
If you are not the author's intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or 
copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please delete all copies, both electronic and printed, and contact the author 
immediately. 
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